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09 SEP 2016

Grant Dickson
fyi-request-4413-08a43050@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Dickson

Thank you for your email received on 11 August 2016 requesting the following information
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“ ..all the information in regards to the latest design changes in this Special
Housing Area [Meadowbank Auckland SHA on Puroto and Purewa St].”

Housing New Zealand is reconsidering its options for the site at 9-11 Purewa Road and 6-8
Puroto Street, Meadowbank, and no detailed work on any potential redesign of the
redevelopment has yet been undertaken. As this matter is still under active consideration and
no decisions about the potential future of the site have been made, | am withholding the
information about this process under section 9(2)(f)(iv) of the Act to protect the confidentiality
of advice tendered by officials.

Once a decision is made about the future use of the site, we will inform all stakeholders,
including local residents, of this.

You have the right to request an Ombudsman review my decision to withhold information.

Yours sincerely

Q/w//%@//f//

Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations



